
 

 

Ref. Plexh/Cir/491                                                                                                      11.09.2025 

  

To, 

All Members of Plexconcil/COA 

  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Subject: Request for Members’ Inputs on Suggested Reforms for Enhancing Export 

Competitiveness 

Members are requested to kindly furnish their valuable inputs on the following suggested 

reforms aimed at improving the export ecosystem: 

 Reform of credit rating mechanism for MSMEs. 

 Implementation of specific import and export duties instead of ad valorem rates.  

 Development of a Single Window Compliance System enabling all central, state, and 
regulatory agency compliances through an integrated portal. 

 
Your detailed feedback on the above reforms will be instrumental in shaping policies that 

foster export growth and competitiveness. 

 

Kindly submit your inputs by 11.09.2025 (5pm) at nilotpal@plexconcil.org; 

bharti@plexconcil.org 

  

Thank you for your cooperation.  

  

Best Regards 

Bharti Parave 

Dy. Director (Trade and Policy) 

PLEXCONCIL 
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